
The following is an extract from a note by HMICS, which was shared with the 

Scottish Government on 7 March 2017: 

Staff continued to report ongoing issues with using the address gazetteer, internal 

directory and A to Z. Police Scotland confirmed that a meeting has taken place with 

the Scottish Government and ‘One Scotland’ to discuss the future development of a 

‘blue light’ gazetteer.  

 

 


